
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/22/2014 3:49:36 PM

Subject: EMD's Winter Storm cost letter 
Attachments: Winter Storm 2014 Cost Share Request (22 May 14).doc

This afternoon, Kim Stenson will have copies of the attached letter hand-delivered to the offices of White,
Leatherman, Harrell, and Courson providing the latest estimates of the cost of damage resulting from the Ice Storm.
Kim is also emailing a PDF copy of the letter to budget staffers -  Mike Shealy, Bev Smith, and Paul Patrick.

If there is anything else I can do on this front, please let me know. I told Kim I would keep him posted on any actions 
from our office, so please let me know that as well.

Thank you.

Rebecca S. Schimsa 
Deputy Legal Counsel 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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